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The National Agency of Civil Servants informs that the National School of Administration (ENA) receives applications for participation to the specialized international Cycles in public administration – CISAP in 2016.
The specialized international cycles in public administration, lasting between one week and one month, are intended for civil servants in central and local government departments, who want to be trained in the field of their professional activity. CISAP trainings aim to better understand issues affecting the administration (policies, procedures, management), which they address from an operational perspective.
The application must be submitted to the Embassy of France, to the attention of Caroline SOCIE, until February 19 2016, at: Cooperation Service - French Institute, Bd. Dacia no. 77, Sector 2, Bucharest.
Further information on the training offer, the conditions of participation, the application file and the selection of candidates can be found by consulting the documents attached and by visiting ENA’s website - Europe International / Programmes de formation internationaux (http://www.ena.fr/index.php/Europe-International/Programmes-de-formation-internationaux).
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